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1. What is your name and by whom are you employed? 

My name is Steven Adams. I am a Senior Vice President for First Southwest Company, 

where I have been employed for over 15 years. 

2. What is First Southwest Company and what is its relationship to the City of 

Nashua? 

First Southwest Company is the financial advisor to the City of Nashua and we have 

served in this capacity for the past 15 years. As financial advisor, our role is to advise the 

City in all aspects of issuing municipal bonds. We assist in preparing financial plans, 

preparing offering documents, assist with attaining ratings and bond insurance and we are 

generally responsible for coordinating all of the people responsible for completing a bond 

issue. As a brokeddealer, we are regulated by the National Association of Securities 

Dealers and the Securities and Exchange Commission. 

3. What is your experience in the preparation and sale of bonds for local 

governments? 

First Southwest Company is one of the largest financial advisory firms in the nation. 

From January 1, 1999 through August 30,2004 we served as financial advisor on 2,835 

bond issues totaling $85.2 billion. Of this amount 609 issues totaling $8.28 billion were 

specifically for water and wastewater revenue bonds. 

In the past 15 years we have assisted the City of Nashua in the issuance of $264,505,000 

general obligation bonds comprised of 16 bond issues. 




















